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To the committee members:

Oregon has a great bounty of natural resources which were used to make our state financially stable in the past.
Unfortunately, the last decades have seen special interest groups cripple our states use of these resources and cripple
our states economy.
This lack of use of our natural resources, forests and rangeland, have led to massive wildfires. The amount of CO2
emitted by these fires is the largest of all emitters!
To try to regulate the emissions from Oregon businesses is addressing just the tip of the large iceberg of land
resource mismanagement.
The passage of this bill would further depress our economy as many businesses would leave the state for more
business friendly states. This would depress our states economy even more.
Please direct your attention to the bigger contributor of emissions... the massive fires...not industries that pay taxes
that support our states economy.
Thank you for your time addressing this very important issue.
Sincerely
Ken and Barbara Arnold
79117 Otis Valley Rd
Drewsey OR. 97904
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